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CIRCULAR 12 
 

 
Dear members of the Committee,  

 
From the Presidency of the Committee of Digital and Knowledge-based Cities, 

we have the pleasure to inform you that following the commitment acquired during 

the last Committee meeting held in November 2009 in Guangzhou (China) of boosting 

the work that is developed by the Committee, we have created the official 

Committee Website: 

 

 

www.cities-localgovernments.org/committees/cdc 

 

 
 

Our objective is that this new Website serves as a tool to improve the 

communication among the member and be able to collaborate and work 

together more closely and actively. 

 

In this Website you will be able to find all the information related to the 

Committee: documents, circular, activities in which we are currently working, etc;   

you can also find news and events both from the committee and its members. 

We also seek that through this Website we can all share our experiences, in order to 

create an efficient network of knowledge exchange and create new opportunities 

for all. 

 

We have also incorporated interactive elements such as the Committee TV Channel, 

that will allow to do live transmissions of the Committee meetings and share 

experiences through videos; and the Committee Forum, in which we will be able to 

debate topical subjects and inquietudes. 

 

We want this to be a Website from and for all and we want to encourage you to visit it 

and share your experiences, news and events with the rest of the members. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

The Presidency of the Committee of Digital and Knowledge-based Cities 

 

 


